As our supporters and Facebook friends know, since April 2014, in memory of Alvin W.
Matthews, USAF Retired (‘Sarge”), SARGE’S has provided bottled water, lunches and snack sacks
for students in need. Thanks to your continued support, we can start a small food pantry to provide
non-perishable foods to children for after school and weekends.

We have the pleasure of becoming acquainted with an Army Veteran, who after serving his
country, now serves his community. With his help, we will start providing “blessing bags” (as he
calls them) containing items like soup, Nutri Gran bars, juice boxes, oatmeal, pasta and other non-
perishables for children in need. We have dubbed this project the ‘A’ Team.

SARGE’s will provide the food and our new friend will discretely put the blessing bags in
the hands of the children who need weekend meals.

This is a project we have hoped for since we began. We are excited to come along side other
ministries and help fill this gap as 1 in 4 school children struggle with food insecurity.

If you would like to help with this effort, you can note your donation for “the A team” and
we will earmark those funds to buy food to stock this pantry. You may use our PayPal link or
contact us for more ways you can help.

As always, we are so grateful for your support! 100% of your tax-deductible donations is
used to buy food. We have no paid employees and Sarge’s team donates time and the vehicles
needed to transport foods.

Thank you again so very much from the team at SARGE’S.

#iloveitwhenaplancomestogether.



